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February 28, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Quality Management Div. 

CANON ANELVA CORPORATION 

 

 

DISCONTINUATION NOTICE of COMPRESSOR BY SUMITOMO HEAVY INDUSTRIES, LTD.  

 

Thank you for choosing CANON ANELVA products. 

We would like to inform you a discontinuation of compressor by SUMITOMO HEAVY 

INDUSTRIES, LTD. which are embedded in CANON ANELVA equipment. 

CANON ANLEVA promises to continuously improve the product quality and reliability, in order 

for ensuring all customers’ satisfaction. Thank you for all of your support.  

                                                 

Sincerely, 

 

NOTE 

 

※Please consider purchasing it as a maintenance item.  

※We are evaluating alternatives.  

The evaluation is scheduled to be completed around August 2025.  

We will contact you separately with the replacement information.  

 

 

Last order date    ：September 19, 2025 

Service Termination Date：June 30, 2029 

 

 

 

 

Please contact your nearest Sales or Service Office for more details.  

 

 

Discontinued Parts 

No. Model Part No. 

1 F-50L 
8A1-0427-102 

（9014-92380B） 


